GDBNC NEWSLETTER

April 2025

1Saleyard Road, Gelantipy, Victoria, 3885 ... Phone: 5150 2410/Fax: 5155 0217
Email: gdbnc@gha.net.au/Website: gdbnc.com.au

OPENING HOURS: 9AM TO 2PM MONDAY TO THURSDAY (CLOSED PUBLIC HOLIDAYS)

GDBNC MORNING TEA

JOIN US FOR A CUPPA FROM
10AM ON TUESDAY, MAY 6TH
AFTER VISITING
BRENT AT THE MOBILE

LIBRARY BUS_ ¢/

Pathology coming to
the Centre in April

9 am-10:30am
Monday April 7th
Monday April 28th
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Call the Centre to book your
spot with us!

r— Gelantipy
£4 Hall Dinner
Monday 21st April

z Hairdresser
Tuesday April 29th

M

7//1\
Call to book
your spot!

Want to know even more
of what's going on?

Make sure you keep up with
us on Facebook!

Make sure to
like and follow!

Just scan
the Code!

Call the Centre today!

HELP AT HAND ... n

r— Ambulance 000

~J poisons 131126
Nurse-On-Call1300 60 60 24
GP Helpline 1800 022 222

[4Don’t forget the Victorian Virtual
— Emergency Department...

WE ARE HERE

FORYOU 24/7
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Foundation

6-12 May 2024

Book a Heart Health Check with your GP

Heart Week 2025
will take place from
5-11 May

How to report a road hazard

Fallen Tree or animal
on the road?
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Road hazards are now
managed by Transport
Victoria.

Call Transport Victoria on 131170,
24 hours, 7 days a week.
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The first chocolate eggs actually
appeared in the French court in
Versailles during the reign of
King Louis XIV.
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DID YOU KNOW?
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Bush Nursing Centre Inc

FIRST AID

CALLING FOR
EXPRESSIONS OF
INTEREST!

We are looking for
expressions of interestin a
First Aid training course at the
Centre.

Call the Centre to
register yourinterest!

Are you Over 65?
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Drop in to the Centre fora
cuppa & a chat!
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A special thank you to
Karoonda Park
For the very generous funds that
were raised at this years Bull Sale
for the GDBNC

Curious about
aged care packages
& what that means?

The Gelantipy District Bush Nursing Centre
would like to acknowledge the Traditional
Owners of the land on which we gather, and
pay our respects to their Elders both past
and present




